
 

 
December 5, 2016 
 
Re:  Application for Access under The Freedom of Information and Protection of 

Privacy Act (FIPPA) – Our File Number 81-16FIN. 
 
Your FIPPA application was received by Manitoba Finance on November 14, 2014 and seeks 
access to the following records: 
 

 “I request copies of all and the complete Beausejour applications for grants from the 
Small Communities Transportation Fund for the years 2014 to 2016 inclusive, as well as 
a complete copy of all replies in full whether granted or denied. 
  
“The information requested should include all grant applications for all pathways, 
sidewalks, trails, active transportation and other relevant projects. The information 
should include all applications prepared by Chris Trupish Director of Operations (public 
works), Anna Mondor marketing Director of Beausejour Brokenhead Development 
Corporation, Bruce Schade Director of Community Services, Jack Douglas CAO, Ed 
Dubray Mayor and anyone else on behalf of the Town of Beausejour.” 
 

 
Manitoba Finance has searched its files and found records that are responsive to your request. 
Please be advised that your request is hereby granted in full. Enclosed are all the records 
pertaining to your request. 

 
Section 59(1) of FIPPA states that you may make a complaint about this decision respecting 
your application for access to the Manitoba Ombudsman. You have 60 days from the receipt of 
this letter to make a complaint on the prescribed form to:  
 

Manitoba Ombudsman 
750 – 500 Portage Avenue 
Winnipeg MB R3C 3X1 
(204) 982-9130 or 1-800-665-0531 
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